

130 STATE CAPITOL, DENVER, CO 80203 PH: (303) 866-2572 FAX: (303) 866-2525 GOVERNORS.COMMISSION@STATE.CO.US HTTP://WWW.COLORADO.GOV/GCCS

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Toya M. Nelson

August 31, 2007

SENIOR PROGRAM OFFICER Mark Skinner

Ms. Sharon Barber 1704 West Sixth Street Las Animas, CO 81054

PROGRAM OFFICER Terri Jutzi

COMMISSIONERS Christine Benero Chair

Denver

Garth Schaefer Vice Chair Denver

Bruce Cline Ex-Officio

David DeForest-Stalls Denver

Richard Esquibel Alamosa

Lindsay Tracy Thornton

Thomas Rapp Federal Heights

Mark Shelton Fort Collins

Dear Ms. Barber:

On behalf of the Governor's Commission on Community Service, we are writing to personally thank you for your dedicated leadership with the Las Animas Helping Hands organization.

The Governor's Commission serves as a catalyst for the promotion and expansion of community service and volunteerism in Colorado and it is with pleasure that we are able to recognize the individual contributions and service of citizens across the state.

Your volunteer service to the residents of Bent County over the past three years is a tremendous asset to your community and to the citizens of Colorado. We are especially pleased to learn of your success in expanding the services of Helping Hands to assist residents with a wide range of services - rental assistance, groceries, transportation to medical appointments, volunteer income tax assistance, budgeting classes, utilities, and groceries and other essential services.

Your individual contributions of time, talent and treasure embody the spirit of service to others.

We are indeed grateful for your unique and selfless contributions to your community.

Sincerely,

Barbara O'Brien

Lt. Governor

Christine Benero, Chair Commission on Community Service